

In This Issue

ReStore

Women Build

Builds Update

Quick Links

Volunteer

Volunteer Program

Donate

Building Programs

Sponsor

Calendar

Restore

About Us

Join Our Mailing List!

Donate



April Newsletter

Dear Friends,

"From what we get, we can make a living; what we give, however, makes a life," Arthur Ashe. Many of us love our jobs. I know that I do. I love seeing the difference one person can make to a family by hammering a nail in a wall or hanging a piece of vinyl siding. I love seeing the difference that can be made when a group of volunteers come together to pray before beginning a day's work. Those little acts of kindness are what make a life. This selfless giving of time and talent is why Habitat homes are still being built 28 years after two kind women saw the need for affordable housing in the Wiregrass. Their giving is why over 150 families have been served through new construction and rehabilitated homes. Their passion for affordable housing is why over 150 homeowners have been served through critical home repair and weatherization. With you, affordable housing in the Wiregrass is possible. Thank you.

Amy Schutz
Executive Director



Wonder what is so great about the ReStore?

There are so many reasons to visit the ReStore! You never know what you are going to find! Our inventory is constantly changing! That is why we have so many regular customers. Visit us to see what items we have in stock: furniture, appliances, doors, windows. household items. paint and so much more! Come visit our ReStore at 2086 Montgomery **Highway Thursday** and Friday, 9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. or Saturdays 9:00 a.m.to 3:00 p.m. Need to get rid of a few items still in great shape? Reduce. Reuse. Recycle. Call 699-

Women Build

Upcoming Events

We are preparing for National Women Build Week May 5-13! Our first Lowe's clinic on painting and trim will be Thursday, April 19th at 5:30 at Lowe's on the Circle. Join us in the Pros Services Department to learn a useful skill! Our second Lowe's clinic will be Thursday, May 3rd at 5:30 at Lowe's on the Circle. Learn how to safely use power tools! We will be working on a home the week of May 7th. We are excited to be part of National Women Build Week with Lowe's!

Builds Update

Dothan Build

The plans are drawn and prep work has begun! We can't wait to raise the walls on this home in May! Thank you to Publix Super Market Charities for building this home!

1570 today to schedule a pickup.



Thanks for taking the time to catch up on your local Habitat affiliate. Hope to see you on a job site, at the Habitat ReStore, or at a home dedication sometime soon!

Amy Schutz, Executive Director Wiregrass Habitat for Humanity

Creating generational change, stability and wealth through affordable housing opportunities.

Please visit our website at wiregrasshabitat.org

© 2012 Wiregrass Habitat for Humanity

(334) 792-8453 Contact via Email

Wiregrass Habitat for Humanity, 2086 Montgomery Hwy, Dothan, AL 36303

SafeUnsubscribe™ {recipient's email}

Forward this email | Update Profile | About our service provider

Sent by aschutz@wiregrasshabitat.org in collaboration with

